INTERNATIONAL INDIAN SCHOOL - DAMMAM

REF: IIS: PRINC: CIR: 0230:24 10 April 2024

CIRCULAR

Sub: Complete Ban on Mobile Phone in School Premises.

Dear Parents / Students,

Greetings from IIS Dammam!

In our continued efforts to ensure a conducive learning environment and to promote
the safety and wellbeing of our students, we are implementing a complete ban on
mobile phones within the school premises, effective from the 14™ April 2024.

This decision was made after a careful consideration of the potential distraction and
risks associated with mobile phone usage among students.

In case of emergency, Parents /Guardians can contact the school officials (Class
teacher / HM) and the message will be relayed to the student. We seek your
cooperation and support in ensuring that students adhere to this policy. We believe
that -this measure will contribute to a more positive and productive educational
experience for our students.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
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